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 EFSEC Council Members,

We are writing to you once again to express our concern about the proposed Carriger Solar Projects in
Goldendale.  We are asking that you do not approve the application for the projects.

We have concerns about many things such as:

1.  Close proximity to existing homes
2.  Possible contamination of homeowners wells
3.  Possible depletion of our water table due to the use of thousands of gallons of water to clean and
maintain the panels
4.  The proposed project is on land that is in the Klickitat County Extensive Agricultural District
5.  Part of the project is outside the EOZ
6.  Decrease in home and property values of up to 30% for existing homes
7.  We live in a wildfire area and fighting fires when thousands of acres are behind fences would be
dangerous and would         significantly slow response time.
8.  Lose of habitat and habitat disruption for many species of animals.

Thank you for carefully considering our concerns.

John and Sandra Crosland
65 Gosney Loop
Goldendale WA  98620
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